
1

Michele King

From: agroecology@aol.com
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2023 7:24 AM
To: Board of Directors
Subject: Tday's Baord Meetng on Pacheco DAm

*** This email originated from outside of Valley Water. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender 

and know the content is safe. *** 

 
 
Dear VWD board members 
 
Defunding the environmentally unsound Pacheco Dam could free up funds for a variety of other 
projects such as programs to help unhoused residents along the various creeks and the Guadalupe 
River in the south bay. 
 
Les Kishler 
Resident and taxpayer Santa Clara Valley Water Distict 
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